
Give the Gift of Local Climate Action

Do you have someone in your life who is passionate about making a
difference?

Now's your chance to give the gift of local climate action!

Make a tax-deductible donation in the name of your loved one, and we
will mail them a personalized card to let them know you care.

Thank you for supporting us in this vital work!

>>Make a donation today!

Do you have an
old wood stove?

Our Climate Action Coach program
wants to help you clean up our
community's air quality, and upgrading
old stoves to new ones or replacing
them with heat pumps is a great way to

https://transitionsaltspring.com/
https://transitionsaltspring.com/donate/


do that. 

Let us help you get there.

Join our 2023 Community Smoke Reduction Rebate Interest List to be notified
when our rebate opens to the public. Any resident of Salt Spring, Galiano, Mayne,
Pender, or Saturna with an existing older wood stove can sign up. We anticipate
funds will be allocated quickly.

>>Let us know if you're interested!

See Our Annual Report 
If you missed our Annual General Meeting last week you can still watch the recording
and find out what we've accomplished over the last year and what we've got planned
for 2023. 

>>Watch the recording

End-of-Year Green
Drinks!
Join us to celebrate the progress in
renewables globally and discuss what
we can do locally in the lovely
ambience of the Mateada.

Short 15-minute video at 5:30ish.
Complimentary eggnog.

When: Thursday, December 29th

Time: 5 pm - 7 pm

https://form-can.keela.co/cac-2023-smoke-reduction-interest-list
https://form-can.keela.co/cac-2023-smoke-reduction-interest-list
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7FZkxoO1Pqk&t=17s
https://transitionsaltspring.com/green-drinks-2/


Where: The Mataeda, Ganges

A warm welcome to our new board members!

Kelda Logan is an educator who spent
her 26 year career in public education
as a teacher and Principal. She loved
teaching children from 5-18 years old
everything from reading and literature

to musical theatre and
mindfulness...>>READ MORE.

Karlis Hawkins has spent eight years
advocating and fundraising for better

environmental policies in multiple
municipalities across Canada. He is tri-

lingual, has achieved a B.A. in
Geography and Environmental

Studies...>>READ MORE.

Support Local Climate Action Today!

Don't forget to drop your Country Grocer
receipts in box #7

Our mailing address is:
P.O. Box 768, Salt Spring Island BC, V8K 2W3
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You can unsubscribe from this list.
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